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“I am the Life” - John:6

“Where there are only a few flourishing adults, there will only be a few
flourishing kids”.

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca

Taber Christian High School News and Notes: May 10/2024

Monday, May 13 - Grade 9 ELA PAT Part A, Information evening at TCHS: 7pm for
Grade 8 parents & 8pm for Grade 9/10 Parents
Tuesday, May 14 - Celebration of Learning postponed to May 23!!!
Wednesday, May 15
Thursday, May 16 - Hot Lunch - taco-in-a-bag
Friday, May 17 - School Based PD Day - no school for students

Important Upcoming Dates:
May 13/24 - Information evening @ TCHS - 7pm for current Gr. 8 parents, 8pm for current Gr.
9&10 parents
May 17/24 - School Based PD - No School for students
May 20/24 - Division Wide Holiday - No School
May 22/24 - Gr. 10-12 District Track & Field Meet - Gershaw
May 23/24 - Celebration of Learning - matinee and 6:30pm
May 27/24 - Society Board Meeting
May 27-29/24 - Outdoor Ed Trip (Gr.10-12)
May 28/24 - Gr. 9 Horizon Track & Field Meet
May 30/24 - Gr. 10 -12 Track & Field Zones - Med Hat
June 04/24 - Gr. 9 Track & Field Zones - U of L
June 14/24 - Last Day of School for Grade 9
June 21/24 - Grade 12 Graduation - Ceremony @ 3pm
June 26/24 - Last Day of School for Gr 10-12

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.

** TCHS 2nd Semester Exam Schedule is posted on our school website!
Paper copies are available in the office as well.

**Re-registration packages went home with students today! Please fill out
the required forms and return to the office NO LATER THAN MAY 31!!

https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca


TCHS Registration Information
Registration packages will go home in the next week for all students grade 9-11! We
will also be having a TCHS Information Evening on Monday, May 13 @ 8pm. This is
especially important for grade 9 parents and students as we will be explaining how high
school credits work. This will help with course selection for the following school year.
Grade 10 & 11 students/parents are also welcome if they missed this information
session last year. If you have any questions, please call the office at 403-359-3835!

Please note the new date for our Celebration of Learning - Thursday
May 23 - afternoon matinee and 6:30pm performance - featuring our

drama production “Don’t call me Harriot!”

Baking Needed!!
Outdoor Ed Trip is looking for baking donations! We have 50 grade 10-12
students going on this from May 27-29. We have learned that 50 hungry
teenagers means we need a lot of food! We are looking for some muffins
or cinnamon buns for breakfast as well as cookies/squares for snacks
throughout the couple of days! We can easily store baking in our school freezer and will label it
for our outdoor ed trip! Please let the school know if you can help!!

Horizon Gr. 9 Science Olympics!
On April 23rd, two teams, each consisting of 4 students from
TCHS, had the opportunity to participate in the Horizon
School Division Science Olympics. Throughout the day,
each team participated in 3 challenges. The first challenge
was Sink the Pirate. This was a make ahead event in which
each team designed a catapult to launch as many ping pong
balls as possible into a "ship" within a certain amount of
time. The other two challenges were card towers and rube
goldberg machines. All of the students had a great day!



Summer Work Experience!
If you are a grade 10 or 11 student who has a summer job lined up, you can earn
school credits with our Summer Work Experience Program! Please pick up
Program Agreement Package from Mrs. Hoekstra in the office! Please note that
these need to be returned by May 27/24 the latest in order to qualify. Thank you!

Taber Christian Schools Golf Tournament – 2024

On Saturday, May 4th, the annual Taber Christian schools Golf Tournament took place. The weather was
awesome and so was the community building! We once again played a best ball / scramble format where
everyone could enjoy participating. People shared that they had a great time and after 9 holes were
completed and prizes were handed out, $17 000 was raised to go towards a new construction shed at Taber
Christian High school. Thanks to all who participated and a huge thanks to our sponsors (listed on the next
page). See you next year!




